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         19th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are excited to announce that on Friday 12th November we shall be hosting 

an ‘All Wrapped Up’ Egyptian WOW day! Throughout the day, the children will 

take part in a variety of activities based around our curriculum, ranging from 

Design and Technology, Literacy, Maths and Art. To support then activities we 

would like to ask for a voluntary donation of £1.00 which may be paid on Parent 

Pay. 

In order to gain an authentic experience, we would love to see the children in 

outfits fit for the day (of course, please don’t go to any expense for this). Some 

ideas for costumes could be: mummies in bandages, archaeologists, pharaohs, 

gods/goddesses, see below for more information. 

We hope that you will help us in supporting this enjoyable day and we look 

forward to seeing everyone on the day! 

Thank you in advance, 

The Year 3 Team 

 

 

Costume tips: 

Pharaoh- masks, white clothes, golden face paint 

Mummy- masks, bandages, white clothes 

Archaeologist- beige clothes, hat, binoculars 

Black cat- black clothes, face paint/make up, head dress 
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